1 - For Covid-19
victims as well as
the safety of
missionaries

currently on the
field.

2 - For meetings to
continue to get
booked.

3 - For safety on the
road as we travel.

4 - For Amos to
accept Christ as his
Savior.
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Ambassadors of Christ to the Ugandan People

7 Dear Pastors and Friends,

Deputation:

Savannah and I praise the Lord that we have been able to resume our meetings
as we hit the road again! We have gone to several churches in Georgia as well
as in Virginia. Not all states have completely reopened, but we praise the Lord
that the churches in the states that have opened are resuming their missionary
visits. The Lord has so wonderfully provided for us during the quarantine time,
and we thank Him for His faithfulness. Please pray for us as we drive the many
miles required to raise the support needed to permanently move to Uganda.
Due to the prayers and faithfulness of God’s people, we almost have 25% of
our support raised!

Uganda:

Please be in prayer for Uganda. Soroti has not been hit by the droves of locust
which is a huge blessing, but the Covid-19 restrictions continue to be
extensive. The restrictions have just started to be relaxed, but please pray for
the missionaries that are currently on the field that they will be able to continue
to reach Ugandans with the gospel.

Please continue to be in prayer for the Catholic chef in Soroti named Amos.
Before the quarantine started, he continued to visit the Baptist church in Soroti!
He has yet to receive Christ as his Savior, but God is working in his heart.

Thank you for your continued prayer and support. We could not do what God
has called us to do without you.

For the furtherance of the Gospel,
Matthew and Savannah Gardner
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THIS IS A FAMOUS STREET FOOD IN
UGANDA CALLED CHIPATIS. IT IS A
VERSION OF FRIED BREAD.




